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February 03, 2021 

Dream Lounge 

Ricco Farrell 

1964 Taylor Ave 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Ricco Farrell 

3300 20th St 

Racine, WI 53405 

 

Re:  Application for a “Class B” Retail Fermented Malt Beverage and Intoxicating Liquor License 

 

Dear Mr. Farrell: 

 

The Common Council has voted Deny of your “Class B” license application at the 02/02/21 meeting. Reasons 

for the denial include, but are not limited to: 1) Complaints of illegal operation of bar without a license, along 

with corroboration by the Racine Police Department; 2) lack of experience of owner; 3) lack of parking; 4) 

location of the proposed bar; and 5) size of proposed bar. Per this denial you will have to wait twelve (12) 

months before reapplying. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, contact the City Clerk’s Office at 636-9171. 

 

                             

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant City Clerk 
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